
 
 
Woodacres Water Main Replacement Project Update: Sept. 17, 2024 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
We have been notified of an emergency break on Clairmont Terrace, which was made by Operations 
crews doing work in the area. The break is affecting some homes within the Phase I area of the 
Woodacres Water Main Replacement Project but is not directly related to the project. We are 
communicating with Operations to learn more information. Thank you for your patience as this is 
resolved.  
 


